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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, 
a period of national mourning has started and will continue until the end of the State Funeral. 
 
The official date of the State Funeral is Monday 19th September.  This day will be a Bank Holiday and 
settings that are normally closed on a bank holiday should close on this day as a mark of respect.  This 
will include schools, therefore Bush Hill Park Primary School will be closed on this day.  School will 
resume as normal the following day, Tuesday 20th September. 
 
Normal attendance is expected throughout the National Mourning period, other than the Bank 
Holiday. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Anna Theodosiou 
Headteacher 
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